Attorney General of Jujuy Province Dr. Sergio Lello Sanchez

Ministerio Publico de la Acusacion

Gral. Justo José de Urquiza 462, 

Y4600AQD San Salvador de Jujuy

Jujuy

Argentina

Your Excellency,

I am writing to express my deep concern regarding the detention of the human rights lawyer Alberto Nallar. He was among at least 40 people whose homes were raided and who were detained in response to their participation in protests against the recent constitutional reform in the province. Alberto Nallar was charged with the crime of sedition for his support of the protests, in violation of his basic rights to freedom of expression and assembly.

Given Argentina’s international obligations to respect, protect and guarantee freedom of expression and protest for all, I am requesting that you drop the charges against Alberto Nallar and ensure his immediate release.

Yours Sincerely, 

